
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Craig Stephenson, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: July 9, 2024 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       July 24, 2024 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request board approval for the refusal of funds for Perkins Grant for 2024-2025 school year. 

 


